
 

 
Cambridge Gymnastics Club Newsletter 2019 

 
Term 1 2019 
 
Welcome back again everyone to Term 1 2019!  It is great to see so many people re 
enrolling from previous terms and a big welcome also to all our new members. 
 
  
**OPEN DAY ** 
 
We are going to be holding an open day at our new gym on Saturday 9th March from 1 to 
3pm. Please let anyone know if they may be interested to come along and try out some 
gymnastics. We will be taking enrolments on the day and will be running a sausage sizzle. 
Please feel free come along and support us even if your child(ren) are already enrolled, we 
would love to see you! 
 
 
*NEW* Holiday Program information:  
 
We are very excited to be holding our first ever holiday program in April 2019. This will be 
held the 15th to the 18th April. Details to follow soon. 
 
 
Focus for Term 1: 
 
We have decided to change the way that the 7+ kids are tested for their Incentive Awards, 
as it is very difficult for our coaches and disruptive in many of the sessions to do it within the 
class. So in TERM 2 we are going to have an INCENTIVE AWARD Testing day (date TBC, 
but likely to be a Sunday at the end of Term 2) This applies to all kids in Intermediate 
classes and the senior class. (Not Tumbling or Junior Classes) 
The cost of the badges and certificates has been increased this year, we are hoping to be 
able to fundraise to cover the cost of this so we don’t have to pass on the cost to our 
members.  
  
Fees: 
 
Please be aware if you haven’t yet paid for Term fees, your child may be asked to sit out of 
the session from this week - as per our payment terms and conditions. 
We appreciate all those who have already paid, thank you. 
 

 
Cambridge Gymnastics School Festival 2019 

The Waikato Schools Gymnastic Festivals were created as an event for schools to celebrate 

Gymnastics in all its forms and to generate interest and enthusiasm about this wonderful 

multi-discipline sport. This event provides an opportunity for Cambridge school children to 

participate at their own ability level, in an individual or group based activity. 

We look forward to hosting it again in 2019 here in Cambridge – the date for this is Tuesday 

27th August. This is a significant marketing and fundraising day for the Cambridge 

Gymnastics Club, and we appreciate all our members support to help it run smoothly. 

Uniforms: 
 
Your child/ren is required to be in uniform during our sessions (except tumbling).  If 

you need to order a uniform will need to order via the website - 
https://cambridgegymnasticsnz.co.nz/uniform-orders.   
If you are waiting for your uniform to arrive please make sure your child wears something 
that is tight fitting, with no belts or buckles. Please make sure long hair is tied back and no 
jewellery. 
 

Committee Roles: 

We currently only have six committee members, so would love some more help. In 
particular the following roles urgently need filling - more details about these roles will be on 
our club noticeboard: 
 

• Secretary 

• Health & Safety and Policies Officer 

• Fundraising/Sponsorship Officer 

 

Our next committee meeting is on Wednesday 13th March at 6pm – you are welcome to 

come along and meet us!  

Website and Facebook Page – 
 
Please keep checking these for important updates throughout the year. 
 
Our Mission Statement:  
 
Cambridge Gymnastics Club is a not for profit organisation and has been a part of the 
Cambridge and Waipa community for over 50 years. Its mission is to offer quality 
gymnastics movement programmes, to the community regardless of age or ability. To be 
staffed by passionate, qualified coaches, supported by a strong dedicated Voluntary 
Management Committee. We are committed to ensuring all participants have a safe, 
fulfilling and affordable experience in our facility. 

 


